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Wednesday 2nd February, 2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

School trip arrangements Talacre beach and Danger Point – Monday 14th March or Thursday 

17th March  

 

All the children in Lower School will be going to Talacre beach as part of our topic Coast and Country. 

Miss Pye’s and Miss Blears’s class will be going on Monday 14th March. Mrs Leyson’s and Mrs Thomas’ 

will be going on Thursday 17th March.   

 

The children will be learning about the coastline and its wildlife by taking part in a range of activities 

on the beach. Some of these activities include a strandline identification and treasure hunt, dunes 

discovery walk, coastal creature’s activity and a sand moving game. This visit will create inspiring 

opportunities for the children to talk about what they have already learnt, to ask questions and will 

help them deepen their understanding of the coast and country.  

 

There will also be an opportunity for the children to have a look around the gift shop, please note that 

it is not necessary for them to bring spending money but they may bring a small amount if you wish. 

They will have to be responsible for this and their purchases for the duration of the trip.  

   

The children will be transported via coach, from school, to Danger Point and will need to arrive at 

school promptly that day. Please ensure your children are wearing appropriate clothing for spending 

time at the beach, warm clothing and suitable footwear.  We will be having lunch at Danger Point so 

please provide a packed lunch. If your child has free school meals a ‘spotty bag’ lunch will be 

provided. Please let the School Office know if your child does not require this school packed 

lunch. 

 

Please pay the £3 via ParentPay as soon as possible. We hope that by giving you plenty of notice that 

this may help with budgeting. This cost includes half a day at the beach, half a day at Danger Point 

and travel costs.   

 

Without your support, we will not be able to offer these excellent experiences.   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs G. Thomas 

 


